## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



**Contact Information:** 

Tanya Wulff Truax Vice President Newtown Savings Bank 203.426.4440 x 3079 TTruax@NSBonline.com

March 2018

## **Newtown Savings Bank Announces New Corporators**

NEWTOWN, CT – Four Corporators were sworn in at Newtown Savings Bank's annual Corporators Meeting on Tuesday, March 27<sup>th</sup> at the Waterview in Monroe.

**Philip R. Clark** is President & CEO of Claris Construction, Inc. of Newtown, a firm he founded in 1991 that specializes in architecture, engineering and commercial construction. Mr. Clark, who lives in Newtown with his family, serves on the Town of Newtown's Design Advisory Board, the Fairfield Hills Authority Commission, and the Public Building and Site Commission. He is also a member of the American Institute of Architects and is licensed in Connecticut, New York and North Carolina.

Robert Matthews is a Trumbull resident with an extensive history of community service in the Greater Bridgeport area. He currently serves as Board President of the McGivney Community Center, and also serves on the Board of the Beardsley Zoo. He previously served as Board President of the Cardinal Shehan Center, on the LifeBridge Community Services board, and as Chairman of the Town of Trumbull Economic Development Commission from 2005-2009. Mr. Matthews, an experienced Human Resource executive and former US Navy Officer, now works as a senior HR/business consultant following long careers with GE and Philips Electronics.

**Sandy T. Roussas** has been a practicing attorney for over a decade after graduating from Quinnipiac University School of Law. A resident of Newtown, she became a Partner at Neubert, Pepe & Monteith in 2017 after joining the New Haven firm in 2010. Attorney Roussas serves as Vice Chair of the Newtown Board of Finance, and has also completed Pro Bono work involving constitutional violations on behalf of incarcerated individuals. She is a member of the Connecticut and Greater Bridgeport Bar Associations, and is admitted to practice in Connecticut and New York.

**Kenneth L. Weinstein**, who assumed the role of Newtown Savings Bank President & CEO effective January 1<sup>st</sup>, 2018, was also sworn in as a new Bank Corporator. A resident of Easton, Mr. Weinstein grew up in Trumbull, and is a career community banker with experience in almost every facet of banking. Mr. Weinstein joined the Bank in 2011, was promoted to Senior Vice President of Retail Banking in 2013, and Executive Vice President in 2017. He serves on the boards of the United Way of Western CT and LifeBridge Community Services.

Newtown Savings Bank is a community bank headquartered in Newtown, Connecticut, with over \$1.2 billion in assets. The Bank has 14 branches in Newtown, Bethel, Brookfield, Danbury, Monroe, Oxford, Shelton, Southbury, Trumbull and Woodbury, along with the New Haven Regional Lending Center in Hamden, CT. For more information and location details visit NSBonline.com or call 800.461.0672.